
A Few Things to Remember ... 
If you plan to attend the Drive-In Worship Service, please 

remember these few things … register to come by           

Thursdays at 2 pm each week or asked to be placed on 

the permanent list.  Follow the directions of the parking 

volunteers.  Remain in your car at all times; however, the 

restrooms will be open if you need them.  Please use the 

side door to the fellowship hall to access the restrooms.  

If you exit your vehicle for any reason, please wear a 

mask.  Tune your radio to FM 91.3 BUM.  There will be a 

Children’s Moment and packets provided by Children’s 

Ministry to help keep the kids busy.  Print the song & 

scripture sheet out and bring it with you to sing along 

with our worship leader, Kathleen Stump.  See you there! 

On-Line Worship Service 
This week we will attempt to stream live the Drive-In  

Worship Service so all can be a part of it.  Please have        

patience with us if all doesn’t go well this week.  It will be 

a learning experience for our videographers.  We promise 

to get better each week!   

Youth Summer Mission Trip 
The BUMS FINALLY received word that their summer         

mission trip to Wilmington, NC is a go!!  And they are         

anxious to go!  They will be leaving on Sunday, July 12 and 

return on Saturday, July 18.  There is still time to go if you 

are a youth.  If you are a parent or member, adult                        

chaperones are still needed.  Please talk to Shawn Cook 

(540.487.9413 or scook0624@gmail.com) if you would 

like to go or would like more information.  There will be a 

Mission Team Meeting on July 5 at 6:30 pm via Zoom.  If 

you would like to sign up to be a PRAYER WARRIOR for a 

member of the team, please contact Cindy Kite at 

office.bethany@gmail.com. 

Please be in Prayer for ... 
Members:  Barbara Somers, Tom & Jan Gorden (especially 

Jan who had back surgery on June 10), Bill Kile, Linda 

Byers, Jake Dunsmore (doing well after open heart             

surgery and recovering at the home of Mark & Jackie), 

Brian, Kelly & Layne Shifflett 

Extended Members:  infant son of Alec & Heather (Pence)            

Miller, sister of Pam Roller, Allison - friend of Pam Roller, 

Ann Roller - sister-in-law of Dale & Marguerite Roller, 

mother of Kellie Andes, Michelle - daughter of Dianna    

Eicher 

Sunday’s Sermon Title & Scripture 
Sheep, Serpents, Doves:  How Can We Be All 

Three?  (Matthew 9:35 - 10:16) 

Happy Birthday to … 
12th - Avery Craun 
15th - Terri Shifflett 
18th - Jonathan Northrop 

June 11, 2020 

Last Sunday’s Drive-In Worship Service was a true blessing! 

So you don’t want to miss our Drive-In Worship Service this                   

Sunday, June 14 at 9:30 am. 

Please follow the direction of our parking volunteers and park 

where they ask you to.  Remain in your vehicle.  Tune your radio to 

FM 91.3 BUM to hear the service. 

We can’t wait to see you there!! 


